
 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

Foundation Christmas Production 
 

‘Our First Nativity ’ 
 

Wednesday 20th November 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Nursery and Reception children would like to warmly invite you to our Christmas production 
‘Our First Nativity ’. 

This year we will be performing two shows, Thursday 5th December at 2:15pm and  
Friday 6th December at 9:15am. Each performance will last approximately 30 minutes. 

Due to health and safety regulations we will need to restrict numbers in the KS1 hall, 
therefore we will be issuing tickets for these performances.  Tickets can be requested by 
completing the slip below. All family members are welcome but tickets will be limited to two 
per family for just one performance on a first come first served basis.  
 
Entry for the production will be via KS1 on Caxton Road. 
 
Parents and carers will be permitted to take photographs at the end of the performance. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr R Bentley 
Assistant Headteacher 
….…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 
Foundation Christmas Production 

 
 

 

I require ______________________tickets for Thursday 5th December 2:15pm 
OR 
I require ______________________ tickets for Friday 6th December at 9:15am 
 
 
Child’s Name _______________________________________Class__________ 
 
 
 
 

Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher by Friday 29th November 


